
 
 

 

 

Changes to Core curriculum 
 

The ISCP Team are currently in the process of uploading a new curriculum for Core Surgery, 

for implementation in August this year. In the meantime, we invite all Core trainees to read 

more about the new curriculum in the official communication here, and the insert here. 

 

The ISCP Team 

https://www.iscp.ac.uk/static/public/Communication_CST_2017.pdf
https://www.iscp.ac.uk/static/public/Core_Surgery_Curriculum_2017_Insert.pdf
https://www.iscp.ac.uk/
https://www.iscp.ac.uk/

